## **Martha Cameron**

**Subject:** Letter of resignation from Chirine

From: chirine constantini

Sent: February 27, 2024 12:25 AM

To: Martha Cameron < Martha. Cameron@mississauga.ca>

Subject: Letter of resignation from Chirine

Dear Martha,

Due to the employment opportunity outside Canada, I am resigning from the Heritage Advisory Committee, and my last date with the Committee will be Wednesday February 28th.

I greatly appreciate the opportunity of having been part of the committee to revise and discuss matters related to the identification, conservation and preservation of Mississauga's cultural heritage property, which undoubtly infuenced my career endeavours. I wish everyone on the team much success and happiness in the future.

Kind regards,

Chirine Constantini